
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This week is the start of our March Madness Attendance Challenge. Each classroom is 

competing head to head to see who will be our Attendance Champions. Your student can 

increase their classes chances of winning by attending school, on-time everyday. As parents, we 

would appreciate your help in reinforcing the importance of good attendance habits because we 

know they're a significant indicator of high school success. 

 

There will be a parent meeting for students going on the 6th grade field trip to Atlanta this 

Thursday evening at 6:00 in the media center.  

 

Spring sports tryouts begin Monday of this week. As a reminder, students cannot tryout without 

a current physical on file.  

 

Well, we are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


